KINSELLA ARTS

INCORPORATED

Dear Kinsella Arts Incorporated Stakeholders:

Kinsella Arts Inc. (KAI) was recently notified that we will be receiving a very generous gift. An
anonymous donor has pledged a matching donation to us of up to $5.000.00 for all funds raised by
our Board between September — December 6. 2019. No amount is too small to pledge, even $10 is
appreciated because it will be matched by this generous donor. This is a wonderful opportunity to
receive funds to put towards programs for KMSPA and for the operation of KALI.

The donor stressed that they would like to remain anonymous and that they would like to help
encourage all of our board directors, volunteers, school staff and parents of students to take part in
this challenge in order to benefit KAI. The donor is impressed with all of the programs that KAl
offers to KMSPA and they are happy to be able to support such an amazing school. Arts and
academic programing are paramount to what we want to offer to KMSPA and we need to take
advantage of every instance to better the school’s position.

All funds raised by individual board members and other KAl stakeholders, whether through personal
donations, corporate donations, or fund raising events will be included for purposes of the matching
donation. You may donate to KAI by contributing through our website:
https://kinsellaartsinc.org/ways-to-contribute/. We also accept checks mailed to our office at:

Kinsella Arts. Inc.
65 Van Block Avenue
Hartford, CT 06106

kinsellaartsinc/@gmail.com

You can also contribute to KAl by purchasing your amazon products through AmazonSmile
(smile.amazon.com) and by selecting “Kinsella Arts, Inc.” as your charity of choice. This requires
no additional funds from you other than what the purchaser was going to spend on its products. KAl
receives 0.5% of all purchases purchased through AmazonSmile when we are the designated charity.
For further instructions, please refer to our website.

Please send any questions or comments to our email address listed above.

Sincerely.

elvin L. Thomas



